

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING – TOWN OF HUBBARD
PLAN COMMISSION – December 14th , 2020 
	
	Notice is hereby given that a Public Hearing will be held before the Town of Hubbard Plan Commission on Monday, December 14th, 2020 at 7:00 p.m. to consider taking action on the following:
A Conditional Use Permit application from Dennis Justman, Owner/Agent, for the purpose of:

1) Transferring approximately 1 acre from parcel (022-1116-2642-000) to parcel (022-1116-2642-001) to create a 2 acre lot for Dennis Justman.
2) Transferring approximately 1.16 acres from parcel (022-1116-2641-000) to (022-1116-2641-001) to create a 3 acre lot for Joseph Beck.
3) Creating a new 15 acre parcel from (022-1116-2641-000) to be sold to Lewis Justman.
4) Remaining acreage (57.74 acres) will be sold in the family.

Located on Owens Road in Section 26 in the Town of Hubbard.


Public comment from residents, property owners and other affected parties will be heard.  All interested parties are welcome to attend.

Following the adjournment of the Plan Commission Public Hearing the Town Board will convene to consider the recommendations made by the Plan Commission and possibly take action on them.

	All Town Board members may be in attendance at the Plan Commission Public Hearing for information only.  No Town Board decisions will be made until the Town Board meeting is convened.
								

Carrie Neu
Town Clerk

